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Nancy Koon (adpce.ad)

From: Chris Centofante <pmccarkansas@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 10:32 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Comment Letters asking ADEQ to DENY Paradise Valley permit No. AR0053210
Attachments: ADEQ Comments Deny PV WWTP_5.PDF; ADEQ Comments Deny PV WWTP_4.PDF

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms. Carstens, 
 
Please find letters attached asking the ADEQ to deny the Paradise Valley proposed WWTP draft permit No. 
AR0053210. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Pinnacle Mountain Community Coalition 
Roland, Arkansas 






